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Christmas Fayre Appeal
At our recent PTFA meeting we begun to 
plan the Christmas Fayre – If you can help 
out with any of the items below please 
send them into school:

•	 Teddy Bears – If you have any old 
unwanted Teddies please send them in for 
the Teddy Bear Tombola
•	 Unwanted previous xmas gifts – If 
you have any unwanted gifts from previ-
ous Christmases please donate them to 
school for our gift exchange tombola.

Remembrance Service
Thank you to everyone who attended 
our fantastic Remembrance Service 
last week. We also enjoyed welcoming 
members of the Tilstock community back 
to school to enjoy refreshments and a 
chance to walk around the school.

Non-Uniform Days
We will be holding two more non uniform 
days ahead of our Christmas Fayre. They 
will be held on:
•	 Friday 23rd November – Children 
can come dressed in non-uniform and 
bring a small tombola prize as a donation.
•	 Friday 30th November – Children 
can come dressed in non-uniform and 
bring in some sweets or chocolate as a 
donation. 

Church Christmas Fair
Please see details of the upcoming 
Christmas Fair at the Village Hall.

Friends of Tilstock Meeting
We held our first meeting this week for our 
new up and coming PTFA, the children 
should have all had a sheet given to them 
today detailing how they can get involved 
with designing a new name and logo for 
our PTFA. We will be holding our next 
PTFA meeting on Monday 26th November 
3:15pm – 4:15pm. Please come along and 
enjoy some cake!
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December
Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas Fair at Tilstock Village Hall•	
Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime visit (there will be no Nursery on this •	
day) 
Friday 7th December – School Christmas Fayre from 2pm•	
Monday 10th December – School Choir singing at Bradbury Care Centre •	
Thursday 13th December – School Christmas Production•	
Thursday 20th December – School Christmas Party and Disco•	
Friday 21st December – Last day of the Autumn term and Christingle Service at •	
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
Does anyone know where this rock 
that we made for remembrance is hidden? Here is
a clue: it is not at the British Ironworks Centre!

Children in Need
The children all had 
a great day at school 
supporting Children in 
Need, they all looked 
fantastic in spotty 
clothes and have been 
enjoying decorating 
and making spotty 
biscuits.


